
“Weber Basin Water 3.0 MG Water Tank Project” 

 

Weber Basin Water currently has two culinary water storage tanks located on parcel 10-039-0008. One 

has reached it’s engineered life and needs to be replaced. In order to replace this tank a new tank needs 

to be built and in place before the old tank can be demolished. More property is needed to accomplish 

this task and build a bigger storage tank to meet the future demands in Western Weber County.  

Weber Basin is doing a boundary line adjustment to acquire more property from Westinghouse Electric 

to build the new tank. An appraisal has been done on the property and Westinghouse is in agreement to 

sell the additional 4.232 acres to Weber Basin Water.  

Attached is the Plat for the new Boundary line Adjustment, Exhibit of the new 3.0 MG tank, and Legal 

description for the property.  


